
 School News 

      
01304 611360   www.eastry.kent.sch.uk   
headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk    

No. 21 

28th  April 2021 

 

Friday, 30th April - Partnership with Parents Group Meeting at 9.30am via Zoom 
This term we will be discussing online safety and what you wish you knew to keep your children safe 
online. All parents and carers are welcome to attend. Feedback from previous sessions has been 
invaluable to us to plan how we can improve the school for your children. 
Topic: Partnership with parents group- online safety 
Time: Apr 30, 2021 09:30 AM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72971662619?pwd=K1pmVlZzbldpY3hNb09wV25aOXBiUT09 
Meeting ID: 729 7166 2619 
Passcode: ak7bBR 
 

Friday, 30th April - Year 1 Class Worship 
Year 1 class worship will be added to Class Dojo so that parents, carers and other family members can 
enjoy watching this. 
 

Friday, 30th April - Last Day for School Wear Orders 
 
Monday, 3rd May - Bank Holiday SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 7th May - Number Day in aid of the NSPCC 
On Friday, 7th May we will be celebrating the NSPCC’s Number Day.  

Dressing Up - Children are invited to wear maths/number themed fancy dress. This could be a t-shirt 
with a number or numbers on, or even something number related you make yourself! 
Prizes will be awarded for the best costumes. 
Cake Sale - We will be selling cakes provided by the staff and the school, costing 50p  
Raffle - Raffle tickets will be sold at £1.00 per strip with the chance to win the maths 
version of the game Dobble 

Coppers Challenge - We are asking children to bring in coppers to see which class 
can make the longest line (coppers will be donated to the NSPCC after the event) 
We are sure the children will have great fun on this special day taking part in lots of Maths 
themed learning. 

If you wish to make a separate donation to the NSPCC this can be made on their 
Just Giving page at https://www.justgiving.com/nspcc 
 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72971662619?pwd=K1pmVlZzbldpY3hNb09wV25aOXBiUT09
https://www.justgiving.com/nspcc


INTERNET SAFETY SECTION  

O2 , in partnership with the NSPCC, have created a useful document called ‘Family Agreement’  which 

you may find helpful when setting rules around internet use at home. This can be found by clicking on 

the following link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/siteassets/content/resources/family-agreement/

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

PTA News 

Chairperson Required! 

Would you like more fun and exciting events to take place at the school for your family and child(ren) to 
enjoy?  Would you like to raise more money to support our fantastic school?  If the answer to these 
questions is yes, we need you! 

Due to a change in circumstance, the PTFA are looking for a new chairperson to lead a wonderful 
committee of friendly and enthusiastic volunteers.  You will be welcomed with open arms and will have 
the opportunity to work with the current chair (during a mutually agreed handover period) and will be 
supported by an experienced committee.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to develop your skills and to have fun at the same time– no past 
experience is necessary! 

If you are interested and/or have any questions, the current chairperson, Lucy Erasmus, will be very 
happy to talk through the role and what it entails. She can be contact by emailing 
eastrypta@gmail.com. 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Parking in the School Staff Car Park 
To ensure the safety of children and families walking in to school, particularly those in Year 3 & 4 who 
use the side entrance, please can we remind all parents and carers that the school car park should not 
be used when collecting or dropping your child/children in to school. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

Riding Bikes and Scooters to School 
It is lovely to see all the children getting some exercise and having fun riding their bikes or scooters to 
school but please can I politely ask you ensure they keep their speed down especially as there are lots of 
younger children or younger siblings walking to school at this time of the day - thank you. 

OTHER NEWS 

My Dad  
The KM Newspaper are again running their My Dad supplement this year to coincide with Father’s Day. 
Due to the current situation they are asking that pictures are submitted directly to their website at 
www.kmmydad.co.uk. Please see the attached poster for full details. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/siteassets/content/resources/family-agreement/family-agreement----editable/o2-nspcc-agreement-template_v7_editable.pdf



